
 

Class 3 Newsletter 30.04.21 

This week in Class 3… 
We have continued our learning in Science surrounding living things and their 
habitats, including the life cycle of a tree frog, an amphibian that lives in the 

Amazon. In English, we have focused on improving our grammar and writing skills, 
in particular using adverbials to describe a rainforest setting. Maths lessons have 
involved recapping methods for calculations and when certain methods would be 

more appropriate depending on the problem to solve. We have also completed 
some assessments this week to inform our next steps. In RE the children, especially 
the Year 3’s, have enjoyed using their beautiful new bibles to explore the events of 

Pentecost and the beginnings of the church.  
 

Extreme English Week 
As part of our Extreme English Week (10th-14th May), we are holding a 'Dress Up 

Day' on Thursday 13th May. The children can come to school dressed as their 
favourite book character, or wear an outfit related to books in some way. We ask 
that outfits are respectful of our Christian ethos – e.g. no little witches or wizards 

please. Please do not feel that you need to buy outfits; simple and comfortable 
often win the day! 

 

Art with Mrs Morris 
Mrs Morris would like to ask if any children have any catalogues at home, like an 
Argos catalogue for example, that they don’t mind cutting up for an art activity, it 

would be very helpful if they could kindly be brought into school. They will be 
quarantined before use. Thank you!  

 

Courageous Advocate 
The courageous advocate that we are celebrating this week is Lilias Trotter. Lilias 

was a talented painter who left her wealthy life to tell others about Jesus.  
How did she use her talents to help her spread the word of God? 

 
Certificates 

Christian Value award – Courage 

Percysledge for having the courage to join more class discussions. 
Curriculum Award 

Harry for working exceptionally hard to improve his handwriting. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

As always, if you need to contact 
me, my email address is 

l.shepherd@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Shepherd   
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